


So Hunting is the last or one of the last remaining ruminants of the Lord's Day act. It's time to
end that unfair restriction.

I believe it is totally wrong to forbid Farmers and others to pass on their hunting
culture/heritage.  This is the opportunity to teach the value of conservation, understanding
and appreciate the natural world to their children and family.  By forbidding Sunday hunting,
you are preventing the full use and enjoyment of the property they own to the fullest possible
extent.  Land owners have, or should have the right to enjoy their property with their family
and friends for the continuance of their heritage.  Those land owners have the right, or should
have the right, to decide what activities and who are allowed on their properties.  

All landowners can make these decisions and forbid or allow access and activities as they see
fit.

You should also note this is not limited to farmers.  Many occupations work various shifts.  For
example Police Officers, Firefighters,  Doctors, Nurses, First Responders, various civil servants
such as snow removal, Pilots, Flight Attendants and the list goes on and on.

I do think it discriminatory that everyone can pursue any and all sports and hobbies of their
choice, at a place of their choice, except a person who wants to pursue his own heritage
(incidentally hunting is recognised as a heritage activity by the Province) on their own
property, or with permission from another landowner, with family and friends on Sunday.

Respectfully submitted for your consideration.

Art Hawes

Addendum to my note

Usually the opposition raises the issue of safety.  My response is:
1. People are not less safe on Sunday than the other 6 days
2. Cost for me to purchase $5,000.000 (that's Million $) liability insurance to cover my 
hunting/shooting activities PER YEAR is $12.95.  It just went up from $9.95.  Obviously hunting 
is a VERY SAFE activity.




